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LETTER OF INTEREST FOR JAMES A. BOSWELL

MIS ADVISORY BOARD

To Whom It May Concern;

My name is James A. Boswell and I reside at , on the Island of Molokai. I am
interested in serving on the Advisory Board for the Molokai Irrigation System. I previously sat
on the Board as member, secretary, and Chairman. I previously taught all agriculture courses
offered by UH Maui College (previously the Maui Community College), from 1987 to when I
retired in May, 2016. Water is life — whether its potable or non-potable. I also understand the
need to protect what resources we have. I see the Advisory Board as a means to accomplish
this daunting task by providing sound advice and recommendations in the management process
and I would like to be a part of this.




